
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Hamilton addressed the board about his concerns regarding a stormwater upgrade at 90a Dyers 

Pass Road. 
 
 The Board decided to ask staff to attend the Board meeting on 18 September 2007 to update the 

Board on progress, and respond to the points made by Mr Hamilton.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


